
CEPP Minutes 1/29/14 
 
All members were present: Peter von Allmen, chair, Michael Arnush, Beau Breslin, Rochelle 

Calhoun, Hope Casto, Amy Frappier (scribe), Sarah Goodwin, Rubén Graciani, Renée 
Schapiro, Charles Tetelman, and outgoing committee member Pat Fehling 

 
1. Welcome back to Hope and Michael, and thanks to Pat for her service. 

2. An in-depth discussion was held regarding Skidmore's Master's of Arts in Liberal Studies (MALS) 

Program and the creation of a MALS subcommittee of CEPP to investigate the role of MALS in the 

College in response to the self-



Mentor(s) (and a community member, as in



Amy Frappier 


